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Monday, September 26 and Tuesday, September 27 are the dates for this year’s DMin 
conference, meeting in the Lincoln Room of Dining Services on the Andrews campus. The theme 
is “Church, Conference, and Seminary: Partnering Together to Change the World!” Seminary 
faculty, concentration coordinators, lead faculty for DMin modules, and DMin Committee 
members are invited. Roger Dudley will report the results of recently completed research on 
attitudes and expectations from North America for Doctor of Ministry education. Willie Oliver 
will moderate a panel discussing field perspectives on Doctor of Ministry education that involves 
administrators and pastors from across the North American Division of the church. Invitees 
are asked to RSVP by September 21 to kelly@andrews.edu.  
 
Upcoming Intensives 

For the 2009 Health Care Chaplaincy cohort: 
CHMN788 Professional Practice in 
Chaplaincy 

5 cr James Greek, David 
Taylor, Randy Roberts 

Feb 19-27, 2012, LLU 
campus 

For the 2010 Discipleship and Biblical Spirituality cohort: 
DSRE708 Mentoring for Discipleship & 
Biblical Spirituality 

5 cr Ben Maxson & Allan Martin Feb 13-21, 2012, LLU 
campus 

For the 2011 Leadership (international in-residence) cohort: 
GSEM730 Field Research for Ministry 2 cr Monte Sahlin Sept-Dec, 2011, virtual 

delivery 
CHMN747 Christian Leadership 6 cr Stan Patterson Oct 9-18, 2011, AU 

campus 
CHMN760 Advanced Leadership 
Competencies 

5 cr David Penno Mar 5-14, 2012, AU 
campus 

For the 2010 NAD Leadership cohort: 
CHMN760 Advanced Leadership 
Competencies 

5 cr Skip Bell Jan 9-17, 2012, LLU 
campus 

For the Euro-Asia Division 2012 Leadership cohort: 
CHMN747 Christian Leadership 4 cr Skip Bell April 4-17, 2012, 

Zaoksky University 
GSEM790 DMin Project Seminar 4 cr Bill Knott and/or David 

Penno 
April 18-May 3, 2012, 
Zaoksky 

For the 2010 Youth and Young Adult Ministry cohort: 
DSRE765 Advanced Youth & Young 
Adult Ministry 

5 cr Steve Case Feb 16-26, 2012, 
Newbold College, 
England 
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DMin Graduations Are Increasing! 
 
This table summarizes the number of graduates 
who have finished the DMin program over the 
past five years: 

 
2006 - 2007 12 

2007 – 2008 17 

2008 – 2009 21 

2009 – 2010 55 

2010 – 2011 60 
 

 
New Cohort for Spanish-speaking Ministry Professionals 
A new cohort is forming now for the Pastoral Ministry (Spanish) concentration; the first 
intensive will be in September of 2012. This is open to Spanish-speaking ministry professionals 
in the North American Division. Ministry professionals from other divisions may also participate 
in this cohort if they remain in full-time ministry in their home fields and travel to the United 
States once each year to attend intensives as scheduled with their cohort.  
 
For more information or to reserve a place in the cohort, send email to dmin@andrews.edu.  
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